
Thursday, May 5th 

6pm - 8pm 

Frantzen Park, Fredericksburg 

(corner of S. Orange and W. Ufer) 

Partners with the Healthy Creeks Initiative are providing  

assistance to Pedernales Watershed landowners with treating 

Arundo, an invasive plant causing damage in the Hill Country 

Partners with the Healthy Creeks Initiative will also be present to answer questions at the  

Green Solutions Expo in Fredericksburg on Saturday, April 16th from 9am - 4pm. 

Email healthycreeks@tpwd.texas.gov with any questions. 

An information session is being held for landowners to learn more about  

receiving no cost assistance to treat Arundo  


